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Media Release 
 
24 March 2021 

 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY UPDATE - PARTIAL LANE CLOSURES FOR PATCHING 

WORKS 
 
Pietermaritzburg, 24 March 2021 – SANRAL wishes to advise motorists of partial 

lane closures on the National Route 2 (N2) in Ballito. 
 

Motorists using the North Bound carriageway near Salt Rock in Ballito are advised 
of partial lane closures to be implemented from Wednesday, 24 March until 26 
March 2021 between 09:00 and 10:00 on 24th March 2021 till 18h00 on 26th 

March 2021. 
 

“Partial lane closures are required on the North Bound carriageway of the N2 near 
Ballito (Section 27 km 10) for concrete repairs. Fortunately, it will not be full lane 

closures as the patches are closer to the yellow lines, almost by the road shoulders 
so the lane will only be partially used,” said Trevor Zumani, Eastern Region Project 
Manager. 

 
Motorists are advised to take note of the information displayed on the Variable 

Message Signs along the route for more up to date information. 
“We appeal to road users to continue exercising patience on the road during the 
construction period,” added Zumani. 

 
Ends// 

Issued on behalf of SANRAL by FTI Consulting. 
 


